
 

 

July 2020 

Dear Parents, 

We offer a Snack Cart, through the recommendation of the Holy Spirit Wellness Committee for 

our students in Grades 1-5.  Our goal, in offering a snack cart, is to provide a healthy snack 

every day and, at the same time, offer a convenience for parents. 

The students will receive a snack daily starting on the 1st day of school.  The cost for returning 

students is $65.00 due to the previous school year closing early due to COVID-19.  The cost for 

the daily snack cart for new students to Holy Spirit and for 1st graders is $70.00 for this coming 

year.  Please pay this during our Meet the Teacher event on August 25th. 

Snack choices will include a fruit and/or vegetable, a dairy item, such as yogurt or cheese stick, 

and healthy whole grain low fat cracker options.  Kindly note we are not making any profit on 

this program.  We believe this is an economical solution and hope you agree.  If you have any 

questions or concerns, please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Amy Heimer and Mrs. Terrie Brandt 

Principal                     Kitchen Manager 

 


